
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Hawaii Caterpillar Loader  6/6/2018 
On or around Wednesday June 6th, 2018, the below described Caterpillar loader was stolen from 
a job site at 87-195 Hakimo Road,Waianae, Hawaii. 

Please forward this alert to anyone who may encounter the machine, and investigators working on 
similar crimes. 

Honolulu Police case #: 18-198200 

Machine Details: 
Make/Model: 2008 Caterpillar 247-B 
Type: Multi-Terrain Loader/Tracked Skid Steer 
Machine Serial Number: CAT0247BVMTL06164 
 
Pictured is a similar CAT 247-B. The machine PIN plate is on the left loader support above the 
engine compartment. The stolen machine is also a cab unit, as pictured. 
 
 

 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine 
identification assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  
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